
September 1, 2024

Delaware Coastal Programs
100 W. Water St, Suite 7B
Dover, DE 19904

Subject: USDA
REAP Staff
John T. Brown
4795 Milford Harrington Hwy, Harrington, DE 19952

Dear Delaware Coastal Programs:

John T. Brown is seeking funding from the USDA under its REAP Program for the solar project at
4795 Milford Harrington Hwy, Harrington, DE 19952.

The project consists of installing (120) ground mounted solar panels on open ground space at
the mentioned project location. The purpose of installing the solar system is to offset the
remaining onsite farm’s eligible annual electric consumption supplied by Delmarva Power that is
not covered by the existing solar onsite.

If the USDA REAP Program elects to fund the project it is subject to your review for federal
consistency.

Please review the project and the enclosed maps. After completing your review, please provide
your federal consistency determination/certification.

Please submit your determination/certification or request for additional information
electronically within 30 days of your receipt of this request to USDA REAP. Should you have any
questions, please contact myself or Colleen Reed at the USDA.

Sincerely,

Dawn Cage
Process Manager
Paradise Energy Solutions, LLC

Enclosure(s)


